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Crystal Card

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 2:11 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 150001

 
Customer correspondence 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 4:11 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 150001 
 
Copy on file, see 1175007C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: drea_smile44@hotmail.com [mailto:drea_smile44@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, February 22, 2015 9:11 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: We do not want to pay for fracking! 
 
Andrea Wildnrt 
9579 wilshire lakes blvd. 
Naples, FL 34109-0749 
 
 
February 22, 2015 
 
Florida Public Service Commission 
  
 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission: 
 
As a Florida Power and Light (FPL) customer and Floridian, I am writing to respectfully request that you deny the FPL Woodford 
proposal and associated proposed guidelines that would allow FPL to charge its customers to get into the business of oil and gas 
production. This proposal is bad for FPL customers as well as Florida's environment and tourism-based economy. 
 
FPL's request to use Advanced Cost Recovery to allow it to charge up to 
750 million to its customers for oil and gas production is completely outside of the appropriate use of that provision, and really 
constitutes new law and policy beyond the scope and authorities of the Public Service Commission. 
 
The FPL Woodford proposal will not protect its customers from fluctuating gas prices as those are based on market forces and 
cost of production well outside FPL's control. This proposal cannot guarantee the savings it promises to FPL customers and FPL is 
not experienced or knowledgeable in the oil and gas production, making this unacceptably financially risky to its customers like 
me. 
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Not only should the Woodford proposal be denied due to it being completely procedurally inappropriate and excessively 
financially risky, but it would set a dangerous negative precedent in allowing other utilities to follow suit and FPL to pursue other 
gas projects funded by its customers without having regulatory review and approval. This is completely unacceptable and we 
urge you to deny this proposal accordingly. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of my input on this important decision and I am counting on you to protect Floridians 
by denying FPL's Woodford proposal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Andrea Wildnrt 
 
 




